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 July 4th     

              
 

Many thanks to the Fireworks 

Committee and the Police Department 

for their dedication to the 

neighborhoods on July 4th.   

 

Donations for the fireworks may be 

sent by check to the Falmouth 

Fireworks Committee, PO Box 500, 

Falmouth, MA  02541.  Please note your 

Falmouth residence and that you are an 

FHMNA member on your donation. 

 

Annual August Meeting 

Thank you to all who attended the 

Annual meeting at the Falmouth Yacht 

Club.  THANK YOU to Shaw’s, Stop & 

Shop and The Windfall Markets for 

their generous donations toward our 

annual meeting hospitality.  

 

Beach Updates 

After the recent storms’ damage to 

beach profiles, the Beach Committee 

with the Conservation Dept and DPW 

are working on a plan : 

Phase 1 is to protect existing beaches 

from additional winter storms.  Phase 2 

will include steps to make beaches 

ready for Summer 2020. 

 

 

 

FHMNA Reorganization 

At the annual Directors’ reorganization, 

the Directors elected Co-Presidents 

David Buzanowski and Debbie Scott 

who will share the duties of leading the 

Association.  This is a different 

approach and we are confident that 

they can accomplish our goals and 

objectives. 

 

Thank You to our past Vice President 

Paula Lichter who has taken on many 

additional duties for the past several 

years to maintain our mission:  To 

preserve and improve the residential 

character of the Falmouth Heights and 

Maravista neighborhoods. 

 

Nominating Committee 

We have director positions open for 

any member who is interested in 

becoming more involved.  Please send an 

email to:  info@fhmna.org with your 

contact information.   

 

FHMNA’s Social Committee is planning 

our Spring Social for June 2020.  If 

you are interested in the social 

committee, please contact us at 

social@fhmna.org.  

FHMNA is pleased to offer these 

social opportunities to build a sense of 

community for our members.   

 

See you at the Spring Social, June 7, 

2020 from 3-5 pm at Soprano’s Casino 

by the Sea ! 

mailto:info@fhmna.org


Facebook - @ FHMIA 

 
Water Quality Management  

The WQMC has an updated draft to 

improve the water quality in the south 

coast estuaries including Little Pond 

and Great Pond.  The update covers 

their last five years of work.  The 

document is available for public 

comment through the committee’s email 

address: wqmc@falmouthmass.us.   

If you have an interest and passion in 

this issue, please consider becoming our 

Coastal Watch Liaison by emailing us at 

info@fhmna.org for more information.   

 

PayPal 

If you haven’t done so already, please 

renew your membership for the 2019-

2020 FHMNA fiscal year.  The form is 

available on www.fhmna.org/to-join 

where you may also pay with the secure 

FHMNA PayPal.  

 

Neighborhood Clean Up Event 

The FHMNA clean up morning was again 

a very successful event.  We are 

planning to make it an annual April  

event with the date to be announced 

via email in March.  The spirit and 

camaraderie of the volunteers is 

wonderful.   

 

Volunteer Opportunity 

Falmouth’s Marine and Environmental 

Services will be looking for summer and 

fall volunteers for the ‘shellfish farm’ 

in Little Pond.  Contact information will 

be included in the spring Vista. 

 
A newsletter from the Falmouth Heights-

Maravista Neighborhood Association 

F H M N A  ANNUAL MEETING 

8:00 am registration 

8:15 – 10:15 am meeting 

Saturday, August 1, 2020   

Falmouth Yacht Club 

 

Trash/Waste  

If you are interested in the issue of 

trash and litter reduction, please 

consider becoming our Trash/ 

Waste Liaison by emailing us at 

info@fhmna.org for more information 

 

We would like to wish all our 

members and their families a 

wonderful Holiday Season and a 

healthy and safe New Year. 

 

 
 

For further information about these 

articles or any other issue impacting 

Falmouth Heights or Maravista, please 

feel free to contact any of us: 

 

Co-President:   David Buzanowski 

Co-President:  Debbie Scott 

Treasurer:    Kevin Smith 

Secretary:     Carol Zieman 

 

If you have an email address but have 

not given it to us yet, please email 

info@fhmna.org and we will email you 

whenever we post a new article.  

 

mailto:info@fhmna.org
http://www.fhmna.org/to-join
mailto:info@fhmna.org
mailto:info@fhmna.org

